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‘ STATE OF MINNESOTA

DEPARTMENT LABOR AND INDUSTRY ‘ Ofﬁce Memorandum

Prevailing Wage Division

SF-00006-03

TO: Zona DeWitt DATE: June 7, 1985
Legislative Library

FROM: Erik K. Oelker, Senior Labor Investigator PHONE: 297-4475
Prevailing Wage Division é;“
Department of Labor and Industry }

SUBJECT: Prevailing Wage Schedules

The Prevailing Wage Division, Department of Labor and Industry, is no
longer issuing prevailing wage rate schedules for the entire state at
one time. We have divided the state into three zones in an effort

to conduct more thorough surveys.

The enclosed map indicates the survey dates and the dates that new
prevailing wage schedules take effect in each zone. Your agency
will receive prevaliling wage schedules soon after the "effect" date
for the counties within the zone being certified. Please retain
these schedules until new schedules are sent to your agency by the
Prevailing Wage Division. At that time, replace the o0ld schedules
with the new schedules.

Updating your files in this manner will insure that current wage
schedules can be included within your construction contracts as
specified by Minnesota Statute 177.43, subd. 3.

Thank you your continuing cooperation with these matters.
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